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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

Organised events are currently in the planning. These 

will be published in advance on social media.  

rime & speak to us 

Horncastle Police Station (lincs.police.uk)     (find us) 

Horncastle&Wragby@lincs.pnn.police.uk    (team email) 

Report a non-urgent incident online (lincs.police.uk)  

Report parking issues to council 

(www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/nuisanceparking) 

Your area crime figures www.police.uk enter postcode. 

 

 

Non-emergency    101              

Emergency             999 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

 
Forth coming quarterly priorities are: 

• ASB 

• Fatal4 (Speeding, seatbelts, drink/drug drive, 

mobile phone) 

• Burglary 

• OP ACTAEON (Wildlife Crime) 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

 

PCSO Wass 

 
Temporary Team Change for Wolds South Police. 

PCSO Nigel will be covering the 

Coningsby & Woodhall area to cover for 

colleagues being away Looking forward 

to meeting new people & working in 

partnership with organisations in the 

area and support from LP Volunteers. 

 

REPORT CRIME, ISSUES & SPEAK TO US 

      MORE IMMEDIATE ATTENDANCE 

 

https://www.lincs.police.uk/contact/police-stations/police-stations/horncastle-police-station/
mailto:Horncastle&Wragby@lincs.pnn.police.uk
https://www.lincs.police.uk/q/report-a-non-urgent-incident-online/
http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/nuisanceparking
http://www.police.uk/
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PCSO Iliyana Edwards 

 

 

We are sorry to say goodbye to PCSO 

Iliyana Edwards, we will miss her greatly. 

However, on a positive note, Iliyana is 

now training to be a Police Officer.  We 

wish her all the very best with her future 

career and thank her for all her hard 

work these last four years, looking after 

Coningsby and Woodhall Spa. 

 

 

 

ASB 

The team have been 

busy performing foot 

and vehicle 

patrols in the area, 

plus listening to the public, organisations and partner 

agencies taking reports of ASB. This has resulted in 

suspects identified and robustly dealt with by STRONG 

Words of Advice and/or enforcement by warning 

letters, or arrest and being charged with the offence. 

NPT will not tolerate bad behaviour or ASB. It’s just not 

necessary to act in this manner. 

 

 

NPT supporting organisations  

 

With normality returning and organisations opening to 

meet the needs of our community who are slowly and 

cautiously venturing out, small ‘pop up’ events are 

being created. 
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FATAL4  

NPT will continue to target areas where speeding 

vehicles are an issue. Our mobile nature allows ‘non’ 

traditional locations to be utilised.  

 

Online dashcam bad driving footage reports to: 

Operation Snap - new dashcam portal launched 

(lincs.police.uk) 

Every Day Without A Road Death | Road Safety Initiative | 

Project EDWARD 

 

 

FATAL4 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FRAUD 

If you have been a victim of fraud 

If you think you may have been a victim of fraud, contact 
your bank immediately and report it to Action 
Fraud online or call 0300 123 2040. 

Report suspicious text messages by forwarding them to 
7726. For suspicious emails, report it by forwarding it to 
report@phishing.gov.uk. 

For further crime advice, please visit our Fraud and scams 
page 6 on the website 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

https://www.lincs.police.uk/news-campaigns/news/2021/operation-snap-new-dashcam-portal-launched/
https://www.lincs.police.uk/news-campaigns/news/2021/operation-snap-new-dashcam-portal-launched/
https://projectedward.org/
https://projectedward.org/
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/
https://www.lincs.police.uk/reporting-advice/fraud-and-scams/
https://www.lincs.police.uk/reporting-advice/fraud-and-scams/
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Stay safe as the nights draw in

As the evenings draw in, we are offering 
a reminder of what you can do to keep 
your property secure from opportunistic 
thieves looking to cash in on darker 
nights. 

Advice includes using a timer for lights so 
that your house doesn’t seem 
unoccupied, setting alarms, not 
advertising if you will be away on social 
media, and always closing and locking 
your doors and windows – even when 
you are at home. 

Recently, we have attended burglaries in 
which offenders have gained entry 

through insecure front and back doors, 
and windows, in houses and 
conservatories. Burglars often use tools  

 

such as a screwdriver to break in – and 
property left unsecure makes their job 
that much easier. 

Sally Picker, Crime Reduction Tactical 
Advisor, said: “We want to educate 
Lincolnshire residents about home 
security, promoting best practice as well 

as advice on the kinds of products that 
help protect property and make them 
feel safe.” 
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Here are our top tips: 

 

Make sure your house looks occupied – 
use timer switches to light up rooms that 
would normally be lit if you were home. 

Make sure to leave a television or radio 
on, and don’t just light up hallways. 

Ring doorbells should be approved by 
Secured by Design and can capture 
decent quality images of anyone walking 
towards your front door and contact you 
immediately.  

Consider the exterior lighting at the front 
of your property to help natural 
surveillance. 

Prevent open access to the rear of your 
property. Make sure all side gates are 
locked with sliding bolts, hasp stable and 
padlocks. 

Make sure all doors and windows are 
locked when you are in the house, and 
before you go to bed. 

 

Set intruder alarms if you have them. 

 

 

 

Never leave keys in a “secret place”, such 
as a plant pot, or under a door mat. If you 
need to hide a key, go for a good quality 
Secured by Design keysafe, fitted in 
accordance with manufacturer’s 
instructions, and keep it somewhere not 
easily visible. 

Don’t leave your house and vehicle keys 
in the lock or on a side table in view of a 
window making it easy for a thief to fish 
them through your letterbox. 

Don’t advertise when you will be away 
on social media. 

Consider a Faraday bag to store your car 
keys if you have keyless cars. 

If you come across anything suspicious, 
please contact 101, or 999 in an 
emergency. 
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BONFIRE NIGHT SAFETY  

Everyone should be able to enjoy fireworks safely, whether at an organised display or in their back garden. Here you’ll find out 

the law around using fireworks as well as how to stay safe, and report those using fireworks in a dangerous or threatening way.  

Report it: Call us if there is immediate danger to you, others, or vehicles on 999. 

 

IMPORTANT if your clothing catches on fire Remember ‘STOP, DROP and ROLL’. --------------   STAY SAFE-------------- 

If children are setting off fireworks in your area, our first advice is to ask them politely to stop. It’s possible they’re unaware that 

they are breaking the law. If you know their parents, perhaps ask them to intervene.     See more advice on Fireworks 

 

Used irresponsibly, fireworks can cause damage to property and do significant harm to people and animals. Think of others and 

be safe.  Never throw fireworks, even as a joke or if it is unlit, and never put them in your pocket. 

 

*Stand clear of fireworks. Never return to a lit firework. Light fireworks at arm’s length, using a safety firework lighter or fuse 

wick* 

If you are going out to a bonfire or firework event, ensure your home looks as occupied as possible, secure your side gate to 

prevent open access to the rear of your property, make sure you lock doors and windows and, if you have one, set the intruder 

alarm. 

Sparklers are not suitable for children under five. Light sparklers one at a time and wear gloves. 

 

Position bonfires away from sheds, fences, and trees, and only adults should light them. Keep a bucket of water handy. 

Always check there are no small animals or children hiding in the bonfire structure before it is lit. 

 

Remember to give yourself enough space for the fireworks you have bought. If you plan to use them in a private garden, check 

that the space you have is suitable. saferfireworks.com.  fireservice.co.uk/safety/bonfires/  

 

KEEP PETS INDOORS 

For more information on the impact on animals please go to the RSPCA website. rspca.org.uk 


